
Autumn 17 2016 
 

    

   8th December 2016 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Visit to Norton Priory 

Thursday 15th December 2016 

 

Just a reminder that the children are going to Norton Priory on Thursday 15th 

December for the Victorian Christmas Party. 

 

We will be walking so please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for 

the weather.  We will be leaving school at 9.30am and will be back for 3.00pm. 

 

The children can wear their Christmas jumpers and hats to get in the Christmas 

spirit! 

 

Lunch is not provided so please send your child with a packed lunch or order 

a lunch at school. The cost of a lunch is £2.40.  Please notify the office by 

Friday 9th December. 

 

Children who receive Free School Meals and those children in Mrs McCoy’s and 

Mr East’s class will be provided with a School Packed Lunch. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 
 

 

Victorian Christmas Party – Thursday 15th December 2016 
 

Please provide a school packed lunch for my child. 

 

Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Class: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Money enclosed: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 


